



# Celebration Awards go to children who have been:





### **Puffins**

Good Work Jordan Wright Gold Stars Poppy Lewis, Jordan Wright, Ethan Evans Silver Badge Sophie Richardson, Dylan Green, Ivy Mills Gold Badge Jordan Wright

### Owls

Gold Stars Tawana Muzire, Dean Cain, Jude Watchorn

### **Flamingos**

Whole Class Award

### Eagles

Good Work. Alfie Burtenshaw, Amie Allum, Jayden Harris

Gold Stars Ebony Lewis, Toby Kelly, Lily Osborne, Sammy Mussa, Noah McGregor, Isaac Pruce

#### **Toucans**

Gold Stars Jade Dewey, Jack MaCare-Cook, Dylan Mills, Freddie Brooks, Marley Reynolds, Nazar Hladkykh Good Work Freddie Brooks, Samuel Parkings, Gabriela Zattini, Phoebe Crowhurst, Kye Williams, Riyo Arai. Gold Badge Chloe Hodgson

#### Accelerated Reader Bronze

Corey Jonas, Toby Kelly, Jessica White

### School Attendance by Class

(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%)

Puffins 88.38% Owls 98.94% Flamingos 91.36% Eagles 98.16% Toucans 96% Whole School Attendance this week is 94.57%

Half term break The staff and I hope you enjoy the half term break and look forward to seeing you on Monday 4<sup>th</sup> June.

Guitar Lessons If you are interested in your child receiving guitar lessons from September 2018 could you please let the school office know. There is a cost for the lessons which are held during the school day, but instrument hire is free for the first year. The lessons must be paid for in advance and there will be no refunds for missed lessons. Once expressions of interest have been received, we will provide you with more details.

**Bag2School Collection** Please note we have booked another date with the Bag2School charity.

This is a good opportunity to clear your clutter and raise funds for the school. Bags will be issued in June and you will be able to bring filled bags to school from  $9^{th}$  July.

The Friends The next Friends' meeting (open to all) will take place on 6.15 p.m. at the Kings Head, Bawburgh, this Friday (25<sup>th</sup> May - during youth club).

They are busy planning a range of activities for everyone to enjoy and are asking for donations for the tombola and raffle. These can be anything from tins or jars of food, bottles or cans of drink to gift vouchers. Unwanted gifts most welcome. Also toys, school uniform and adults and kids books. Donations should be sent into school and will be gratefully received. Thank you.

There will be a non uniform day on Friday 15th June to support The Friends' Summer Fayre. This will be world cup football related. The children may come in their football kit, or perhaps wear something related to one of the countries playing or just bring a flag. If they wish to take part, we are asking them to bring a £1.00 donation.

Lind Reward Trip - SATs and unpredictable weather made it difficult to reschedule the Lind reward trip, but it will go ahead after half term. We understand that it is disappointing for the children but please be reassured that we haven't forgotten about it! More details will follow.

**2018/2019 Dates** Please note the following dates which are different to the Norfolk *CC* calendar.

18<sup>th</sup> and 19<sup>th</sup> October 2018 - School open

17<sup>th</sup> December 2018 - School open

18th December 2018 - School closed

3<sup>rd</sup> June 2019 - School closed

## Dates for your Diary and Reminders

School Photos - Please note new date of Monday 11th June

Disco -  $8^{th}$  June - Forms and monies to be returned to the School Office in a named envelope which is marked for The Friends

Please ensure that any outstanding monies for lunches are paid. Thank you.